
Calendar of Events 
 
May 5&6  Scholastic Book Fair 
May 7      Primary Parents Mtg. 4:00 

May 8      Zoo Trip 

May 9      Non-Student Day 

                     Staff In-Service 

May 16      End of Year Celebration 

May 19      Board Meeting 

                      WHHS 6:00 

May 23      Last Day of School 

May 26      Memorial Day                       

                                           

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

August 15           2025-2026 Class             

                                Lists Posted 

August 20 First Day of School   

                                 2025-2026 
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As the school year comes to a close, I would like to thank parents for 
your support of our students and staff. I feel like we are blessed here 
to have supportive families. I also would like to thank all staff for their 
dedication day in and day out to our students. I believe that we are 
also blessed to have staff members who truly care about our 
students. Also, I believe our students deserve a thank you for 
working hard academically, and demonstrating PAX leadership.  
 
Looking towards summer, I encourage you to make a conscious 
effort to spend quality time with your kids. Participate in unplugged 
activities together. I just saw a sign the other day that said the small 
things are the big things. The things on this list cost very little 
money, but can create priceless memories and strengthen the bond 
between you and your child! 
 
Read a book together 
Go on a hike 
Go on a scavenger hunt 
Help an older neighbor with yard work 
Bake cookies 
Go disc golfing at the park in Millersburg (regular frisbees work too) 
Start a small garden 
Work on fixing something (lawn tractor) 
Have them help wash the car 
Do housecleaning together 
Catch lightning bugs 
Build a campfire and tell stories  
Go fishing 
And many, many more… 
 
Have a great summer!! 
 

Brian J. Zimmerly 

Principal 
                                 

      

 

 
 

http://www.westholmes.org/


 

 

Yearbooks 

Yearbooks will be arriving soon. 

 

End of Year  Celebration 

Friday, May 16, 2025 

 

Kindergarten – 1:00 

First Grade – 1:45 

Second Grade – 2:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Fee’s & Lunch Charges 

If you still owe your child’s school fees or if 

they have lunch charges.   

Please pay as soon as possible. 

Fun Fair 

 
Thanks to everyone who supported the 
Nashville Fun Fair! The success of the evening 
wasn’t possible without you being involved. We 
appreciate all the support, not just with the Fun 
Fair, but with the day to day things as well. 
 

MEMORIAL DAY 

FINAL FORMS 

Final Forms for 25-26 school year is now open for all 

schools in the district. 

ALL FORMS must be completed by the last day of 

school, May 23, 2025, due to bus scheduling.   

Updating may be done during the summer prior 

August 1st if necessary. 

When you log into Final Forms. Be sure to click on 

the 25-26 School Year blue button to access forms 

for next year. 

Goodwill Fundraiser 

Thank you for donating to our 

recent Goodwill Fundraiser.  We 

had 798 pounds of donations and 

received a check for $120.00. 


